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Our progress this last month: 

 

● Installing new equipment in New Addition building. 

o Additional computers, wireless devices & printers arrived 

● Setup remainder of furniture for New Addition 

● Complete Sentry Security walkthrough for New Addition (Alarm Panels/Keypads & Video 

Surveillance) 

● Continue room by room setup of technology as teachers and staff clean and organize their rooms. 

o Lengthy process considering room moves and building maintenance.  

● Work with CIT Technology to start planning upgrade on bell systems 

o In process of receiving quote of estimated work and cost. 

● Continuing network remediation by cleaning server closets and organizing 

o In process of cleaning racks and closets 

o Major re-wiring put on hold until planned weekend or next school break. Downtime is too 

significant with first day of school approaching fast.  

● With help from our Director of Special Programs, Alma Gutierrez, we successfully applied for a 1:1 

blended learning technology grant.   

● Setup necessary accounts for new District employees 
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